
EDC autism registry helps law
enforcement
By Cathy Locke, Sacramento Bee

A new registry is aiding law enforcement and providing some
peace of mind to families of autistic children and adults in
El Dorado County.

The  registry  through  the  Sheriff’s  Office  “is  unique  in
Northern California and maybe in the state,” said Ron Huff,
director of clinical and intake services for Sacramento-based
Alta California Regional Center.

The center helps secure services for children and adults with
developmental disabilities.
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